
 
Minutes Oxenhope Millennium Green Fete Committee 

Meeting 22nd September 2014 
 
 
 

Present. Ken Eastwood (Chair), Jeremy Mackrell, Pauline Bedford, Andrew Collinson, 
Anne Collinson, Celia Holmes, Chris Coupland, Margaret Hindley, Richard Berry, and 
Tony Jones. 
 
Apologies. Fran Cameron. 
 
1. Minutes. 
 
Minutes of the meeting 28th April 2014 were approved. 
 
2. Report on the 2014 Fete 
 
2.1 Best turnout of stall holders this year. 
 
2.2 Richard was missed on the microphone, and is essential for next year, timing of events 
to be checked. 
    
2.3 Date of next years Fete to be 18th July 2015, but without any children’s competitions, 
which have not been as popular. 
   
2.4 A discussion was held as to whether there could be BHF family races due to BHF 
Health and Safety concerns, but it was felt our own Health and Safety risk assessment 
should suffice. 
 
2.5 A good profit of £1,023.77 had been achieved, with programmes and raffle ticket sales 
doing exceptionally well. Contributions from the ice cream vendor seemed low but it was 
recognised they have been reliable over recent years. Agreed to tentatively approach 
another vendor and report back.      Action Ken 
 
2.6 To confirm Archers attendance for next year.    Action Tony 
 
2.7 Raffle ticket notices to be removed and check if the Dunelm voucher could be used 
this coming year.        Action Tony 
 
2.8 Margaret Hindley offered her resignation which was reluctantly accepted. The Chair 
thanked Margaret for all her help in previous years. 
 
2.9 Sue Bromby who had recently moved into the village had been very helpful at the fete 
following a call for support over Facebook. She may be interested in joining the 
committee?         Action Ken 
 
Meeting closed at 8.10pm, next meeting at Mouldgreave 27th January 2015. 
 
 
 


